
December - Nollaig  
During this month the children will work on topics such as; Christmas, 

Winter, An Nollag and many more at various levels. You can help by talking 
to your child about Advent, Christmas and look out for seasonal changes.  

School closes for Christmas on Friday, 20th December at 12.00pm. Buses 
will run as normal. The children can wear a Christmas Jumper or their 

own clothes on this day.  
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OUR MONTHLY VALUE IS SHARING 2 DECEMBER 2019

Happy 
Christmas 
Everyone!  

School Re-opens 
on Monday, 6th 
January 2020 

On behalf of the 
BoM and staff 
we wish our 
whole school 
community a 
Happy 
Christmas and 
New Year

FIRST CLASS   
The children in Room 
11,12,13 and 14 will 

exhibit their pottery on 
Monday 16th 

December 

1
SANTA 

Is coming to St. Louis 
on Friday 20th 

December 

2
CHRISTMAS JUMPER 

DAY  
20TH DECEMBER
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Attendance 

Attendance ….Every School Day Counts 


Tá gach lá scoile tábhachtach


Advent Prayer Service 

We began the season of Advent with a Prayer 
Service led by Fr. Paddy McGinn on Thursday 

28th November. We are waiting for the birth of 
Jesus. 


 

As always our St. Vincent de Paul box will be 
located at the front entrance. Non-perishable 

festive foods are much appreciated. 


Board of Management

The Board of Management parent election took 

place on Tuesday 12th November. Sigita 
Macioniene was elected as mother nominee. The 

board term runs from December 2019 - 
November 2023


Parents’ Association 

Following a Parents’ Association meeting on 

Tuesday 19th November it was agreed to  hold 
a Kiddies Disco in St. Joseph’s Pastoral Centre 

on Friday 13th December from 6-8pm.  Children 
can wear their Christmas jumpers, a special 

visitor may come to see us. Face-painting will be 
provided. Sweets and treats will also be 
available. Tickets are available from class 

teachers or at the door. We hope you can join 
us. Admission is €5. This year, all funds will be 

used to purchase iPads 


Junior Potter Club Pilot Scheme

Brenda McGinn from Busy Bee Ceramics will 
continue working with the First Classes this 
term. They will showcase their work and 

receive certificates in the school hall on 16th 
December (Note change of date) at 7.30pm 

Everyone Welcome. 


Christmas Carol Service

The First Class Carol Service will take place in 

St. Joseph’s Church on 10th December at 
7.30pm.   


Christmas Plays

This year St. Louis GNS will use the hall for 

Christmas Plays. 


Carols

The school will sing seasonal Carols outside the 

Courthouse during the week beginning 16th 
December. We will confirm a day and time 

closer to the week. Children need a red Santa 
hat. 


Hot Chocolate

We will have hot chocolate at school during the 
week of the holidays. Please let us know if your 

child has dairy or chocolate allergies. 


Crib

Some classes will visit the Crib in St. Joseph’s 

Church. 
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OUR MONTHLY VALUE IS FORGIVENESS  2 DECEMBER 2019

Other Information  

• Alex Lafferty, Anna Mallen and Aoife McKenna, (Transition Year Students) will join us 
on work experience this month. They will make some sweet treats for us all.  

• Creative Club finishes on 13th December. We thank Ms McCague and staff for their 
sharing their creativity with the children. We hope the children enjoyed the club. 

• Office email; office@stlouisinfants.ie / 047-82913 
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